
January 2019 DEC Meeting Notice 

DULUTH ENGINEERS’ CLUB MEETING NOTICE 
 

Date: 17 Jan 2019 
 
To: Brian Meier, President (715) 394-1430 

Erik Cooper, VP1 (218) 591-5209 
Renee Beaumier, VP2 (218) 390-7391 
Dave Johnson, Treasurer (218) 525-3758 
Sam Talarico, Secretary (218) 340-9781 
Mark Udd, Director (218) 391-0527 
Chris Zupancich, Director (218) 340-9877 
Pat Leow, Director (218) 625-5765 
Ryan Thorson, Director (218) 279-2444 
 
Duluth Engineers’ Club Members 

 
From: Sam Talarico, Secretary (218) 340-9781 
 
RE: January Meeting:  U of M’s Pioneer Hall 

Celebrating the Duluth Engineers Club’s 100th Anniversary! 
 
Date of Meeting/Tour: Tuesday January 29th 2019, 5:00PM 
 
 
The January 2019 meeting for the Duluth Engineers Club will be a presentation of the 
refurbishing of the U of M’s historic Pioneer Hall on the Minneapolis campus. If you attended 
the U of M, Minneapolis, you probably went to a party there. Brian Morse, a professional 
architect with TKDA, will share the project with the Club. The 88 year old dormitory is 
undergoing a $104M rebuild and is expected to reopen in Fall 2019. 

Presentation: We will gather at 5:00 on Tuesday January 29th for the presentation in the Lake 
Superior Room in The Spot, located within the Incline Station at 601 West Superior St, Duluth. 
(Tracy: 218.722.2695) Dinner is off the menu out of your pocket. Guests, questions and students 
are welcome. 

Directions: Parking is available above the alley on the west side of 6th Av W. 
 

Please RSVP before Noon on Tuesday, January 29th 2019 to Sam Talarico by e-mail 
Samuel.Talarico@HuskyEnergy.com   or by phone, text, or voicemail (218) 340.9781. Sam must 
provide a Head-Count to the Spot. Guests and family are welcome and new members are 
encouraged to attend this event. 



January 2019 DEC Meeting Notice 

Business:  
 
 Old Business:  
 The Club made a $8,100 donation to UMD Engineering Scholarships. Sam had the pleasure 

of meeting the students and presenting scholarships of $2,700 each to: 
o Alexander Lemke, Electrical. 
o Brayden Hoff, Chemical. His father, Sandy, presented Pier B to us. 
o Mark Foldesi, Civil. His uncle, Sonny, is familiar to the Club. 

 New Business:  
 23rd Annual UMD Engineering Scholarship Fundraiser Golf Outing is tentatively scheduled 

for Thursday June 13th 2019 at Nemadji. MARK YOUR CALENDARS! We celebrated the 
Club’s 100th anniversary last year; let’s make this year even better. 

 The Board of Directors believes that Club members would be interested in employment 
opportunities. We would be happy to receive a small stipend to publish announcements to 
share with our members. 

 MATHCOUNTS will be held in the UMD Ballroom on February 5th. Please contact Greg 
Stoewer if you are interested in helping: StoewerG@gmail.com phone: 218.451.1403         
It’s a great tradition for the Duluth Engineers Club. 

 Tentative Schedule of Possible Events for 2019: 
 Ferro-Dyne (archery hunting equipment) 1230 Poplar St Superior 
 H.I.S. Door 1505 N 8th St Superior 
 Raven Crossbow manufacturing 
 UTac Process Mustang Pellet Expansion: Renee Beaumier & Pat Leow? 
 Calumet’s Pipeline Inspection & Repair: Sam Talarico 
 Maker Space .com 
 UMD Chemical Engineering Bldg (Stan Burns – Spring 2019) 
 Joint meeting w/ Mining Engineers Club (Melissa Martinie) 
 If anyone has ideas for possible future tours or presentations please bring them to 

the attention of one of the Board members. It’s always nice to have fresh ideas. 

 Bring your dues payment of $20.00 for 2019 (and/or any previous year). Club dues are 
renewed every January. Cash or check is acceptable; a receipt is available. Dues can be 
handed to any Officer or mailed to: Sam Talarico, Secretary-Duluth Engineers' Club, 1426 
Swan Lake Road, Duluth MN 55811. Contact Sam to inquire about your dues status. 
Samuel.Talarico@HuskyEnergy.com office: 715.398.8264; cell, text & voicemail: 
218.340.9781. Thanks to all who are current in their dues. 

 Note Sam’s new email address. 

Pretty soon, you will not be able to reach me through the old Calumet email. My phone 
numbers remain the same. 

 


